This is a Decision Paper

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Superintendent

DATE:

November 4, 2005

SUBJECT:
Early Graduation for Students in Residential Facilities

Request:

This is a request to allow Lyneisha Taylor and Matthew Groves early graduation from Hardin County High School.

Discussion:

Lyneisha Taylor is currently a resident of the Glen Dale Children’s Home and has successfully completed all course work requirements in order to graduate from Hardin County High School.  Lyneisha plans to attend Kentucky Wesleyan College part time and work part time upon graduation.

Matthew Groves is currently a resident of the Baptist Youth Ranch and has successfully completed all course work requirements in order to graduate from Hardin County High School.  Matthew has been in nine different placements throughout his high school career.  He plans to enroll in a state university with a major in Political Science and a minor in Secondary Education in Social Studies.

Recommendation:

I recommend that Lyneisha Taylor and Matthew Groves be granted early graduation from Hardin County High School.

Recommended Motion:

I move that Lyneisha Taylor and Matthew Grove be allowed early graduation from Hardin County High School.

